On May 1st, the following question was received from Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding Board Item CP7 Renewal of RFP for Relocatable, Modular Classroom Buildings:

Question:  Please clarify the discrepancy in this request for 14.5M and the COPS authorization on 4/26/2006 for 20M for concrete classrooms. 

Response:  The actual amount that was authorized on April 26th for relocatables was $25 million. The difference between the COPs proceeds and the $14.5 million currently requested for the Royal Concrete contract in the COPs issue includes expenses related to the relocatables that will not be paid to Royal Concrete.  Examples of these types of expenses include technology that goes into the relocatables, security for the relocatables, and soil testing.  The District purchases these goods and services directly, which means the costs for them does not go through Royal's contract.
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